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Our board members are working hard, but they need all of us to participate.  Our meetings 
are only four times a year.  Many important issues concerning all of us were discussed at the 
2/21/06 meeting.  Checking with parish and local agencies and companies regarding debris 
clean-up – 898-2323; checking with Resolve Systems about water quality and routine testing 
for safety; enforcing our current covenants and working towards finalizing the revised 
covenants; possibly having our utilities collected directly from the companies providing the 
services, were just a few.  Please attend and get involved.  Anyone wishing to work on any 
committee is appreciated.  Feel free to contact any committee chairperson to get involved.   

Chanticleer News 

WEBSITE ADDRESS: www.chanticleerestates.org

Happy Easter! 

Denise and Mark 
Mancuso to our 
neighborhood!  
They recently 

moved to (Lot 29) 
207 Camellia 

Cove. 

 
Our neighborhood speed 

limit is 20 miles per hour.  
Please obey the speed limit 
and remember to watch out 

for children at play. 

 

 
Looking forward to graduation this year are the 
following students from our neighborhood: 
  

• Brittany Turner – Slidell High School – 
to attend college at Ole Miss. 

• Josh Buelle – Slidell High School – 
leaning toward college at LSU. 

• Stephen Liuzza – Slidell High School – 
who has signed as Quarterback for 
Cornell University! 

 

Join us for the 
Chanticleer cookout and 
Easter Egg Hunt on 
Saturday, April 8th at 
3p.m.  Please bring your 
drinks and a dish to share 
with your neighbors.  For 
each child, please bring 

12 candy-filled 
plastic eggs for hiding.  

 Hop on 
over to the N. Woodlake 
Way in the circle to 
gather for the fun!  

CONGRATUATIONS AND BEST WISHES TO ALL OF 
YOU AND YOUR PARENTS! 

 

 
SATURDAY, MARCH 11TH CLEAN-UP DAY IN THE 

NEIGHBORHOOD 
Give Ralph Veth or Emmett Mercier a call to volunteer to help 
straighten and paint the stop signs and fix the leaning tree at 

the front entrance. 

President 
Ralph Veth 641-2342 
 
Vice President 
Donald Bryan 641-8186 
 
Secretary 
David Daigle 645-0418 
 
Treasurer 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Architectural Committee 
Glen Ashley 847-0258 
 
Beautification Committee 
Kendra Wadleigh 643-
3866 
 
Social Committee 
Stephanie Lagreco 781-
2435 
 
Military Road Alliance 
Emmett Mercier 690-6617 
 
Phone Tree 
Gerry Veth 641-2342 
 
Welcoming Committee 
Susan Mercier 690-6617 
 
Newsletter 
Linda Ashley 847-0258 
 
Website 
Dan Megilligan 847-2321 
 

Please recycle! 
Please register on our 
website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
and other important 
subdivision documents.  
It’s easy and free! Go to 
www.chanticleerestates.org  The password is CEHA.

 
SEND ME YOUR NEWS! 
Put news for the next 
newsletter in my mailbox 
or email me at 
lashley@steeglaw.com 
 

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, May 9TH. 

 
The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard (First 

Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building). 
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